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March 14, 2023

The Honorable Lisa Mclain

U.S. House of Representatives

444 Cannon House Office Building
Washington, DC 20515

Dear Congresswoman Mclain:

The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) supports the “Expanding America’s National Cemetery Act”
(H.R.1413) that would require the Department of Veterans Affairs (VA) to expand or otherwise
modify an existing national cemetery to ensure that full military honors are provided at such
cemetery, to require the Department of Defense and VA to jointly submit to Congress a report
containing a proposal to increase national cemetery capacity and an assessment of the criteria for
interment at Arlington National Cemetery.

The Association appreciates your dedication to veterans’ issues. The FRA point of contact is Theo
Lawson, Assistant Director of Legislative Programs, at TheoL@fra.org.

Sincerely,

b R [aris

“ John R. Davis
Director, Legislative Programs
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